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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
I am writing to share our staffing and classes for September 2021. A great deal of careful planning has gone 

into these class arrangements in order to ensure that we have a good balance of experience and skills across 

the school. Please do share this information with your children who I am sure will be looking forward to 
meeting their new teachers on the afternoon of Wednesday 30th June, when we have our ‘Bump Up’ sessions. 

These sessions will be a little different this year, in line with our Covid risk assessment, but please be assured 
that the children will still get to spend time with their new teachers in a safe way.  

 

We are delighted to welcome Mr Max Stuart to our teaching team as well as Miss Abigail Friend. Mrs Wright 
will continue to teach on a Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday and share class 4WT with Mrs Toulson who will 

teach the class on Thursday and Friday.   
 

The classes for September 2021 will be as follows: 
 

Existing Class  September 2021 

 

    3B  –  Mrs Rachel Barker / Miss Abigail Friend 

3M  –  Miss Sarah Mistry 

3B 4A –  Mrs Hannah Auger 

3W    4WT –  Mrs Debbie Wright / Mrs Emma Toulson    

4MB    5S  – Mr Max Stuart  

4WT    5L  – Miss Eva Loudon 

5W    6E   –  Mr David Evans 

5L     6W  –  Miss Chloe Warner      

 

I am sure that the children will enjoy meeting their new teachers on Wednesday.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Richard Catchpole     
Headteacher      
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